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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Due to the COVID-19 quarantine requirements for the crews of the coastal feeders running between South China 
and Hong Kong waters, we would like to inform you of the suspension of feeder services in South China prior to 
Lunar New Year 2022. A portion of regular coastal feeder and barge services operating between Pearl River Delta 
(PRD) to Hong Kong, Yantian, Shekou, Da Chan Bay and Nansha will be suspended as of 15th December to 8th 
February 2022. Service resumption is pending further updates from feeder operators - expected to be after 8 
February 2022.  
 
 
Operation Plan During the Suspension Days  
  
During this period, there will be no feeder/barge movement between PRD to/from Hong Kong and limited service 
options to/from South China base ports. Ocean carriers will only accept shipments to/from Hong Kong and South 
China base ports on CY terms. Any movement in/out of PRD to the base ports will have to use alternative modes 
of transport, which will be limited.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact our Hong Kong and China Customer Service team or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
 


